
                      Eden Park Academy   

                             Newsletter  

                                  Friday 5th July 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The weather has certainly been very mixed this week and impacted on some of our planned 
events.  
 
We started the week with some sunshine and an incredible Reception and KS1 Sports Day. 
This saw all our youngest children taking part and competing in a range of different 
activities organised by our Primary Sports Leads. The atmosphere created by parents and 
carers was super and really inspired the children to do their very best. The smiles and 
cheers that the day generated are what these events are all about as special memories are 
made. The yellow team finished as the overall winners, but everyone played their part to 
make it a wonderful day.  
 
As the week went on, the worsening weather meant that we had to postpone our Year 6 
trip to Lundy Island. We may have a back-up date and are hoping the weather improves to 
allow the children to visit this amazing place, we will keep you informed as soon as this has 
been confirmed. The KS2 sports day also had to be cancelled due to a forecast of heavy rain 
and showers through the day. Unfortunately we will not be able to reschedule this event in 
the remaining couple of weeks.  
 
We wish everyone a safe and happy weekend.   
 
Don’t forget that Monday is a non-pupil day so we will see you back on Tuesday. And ‘Good 
Luck’ to England on Saturday!  
 
Mr Blunt and Ms Warner  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

8th July -   NON-PUPIL DAY & Nursery Open Day 
11th July -Puffins trip to Lundy Island  
17th July -Rocksteady Concert (2.30 – 3pm) Parents of children performing invited to watch.  
24th July -Last Day of Term  

Key Summer Dates for your Diary      



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Pow our new Kitchen Manager is trying out a new menu for next week. 
 

Tuesday 9th July 

 

(M) Pizza Slice Wedge served with Sweetcorn 

(V) Veggie Buritto 

Jacket Potato 

Chocolate Brownie 

 

Wednesday 10th July 

 

(M) Cottage Pie served with Veg and Gravy 

(V) Quorn Sausage with Mash & Beans 

Marble Cake 

 

Thursday 11th July 

 

(M) Sausage Pasta Bake 

(V) Macaroni Cheese 

Jacket Potato 

Shortbread 

 

Friday 12th July 

 

(M) Fish & Chips served with Beans or Sweetcorn 

(V) Quorn Nuggets & Chips 

Ice Cream or Flapjack 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We have a few outstanding payments for the Lundy trip. We would be grateful if these 
could be paid as soon as possible.  
Can we also ask that nursery and dinner money payments are kept up to date as these are 
needed to be cleared in full by the last day of term. 
Thank you for your support with this. 

Outstanding payments 

Menu Change week commencing 08.07.24 



 
 
 
 
 
 

We are preparing for our Early Years Summer Raffle to be held at the end of term. 

Thank you for all the kind donations so far.  We have several Summer Goodie bags, full of toys 

for the garden and beach.  

Other prizes are: 

2 tickets to Watermouth Castle 

£10 Voucher for Fremington Quay Cafe and 

A meal for 4 from The Pilton Fryer. 

It is not too late to donate if you would like to. We also welcome donations of soft toys for our 

Teddy Tombola. 

Tickets are now on sale at £1 each. Please ask a member of the Early Years staff or the office.  

Thank you 

Mrs Ackland and Mrs Dennis 

 

 

 

Early Years Summer Fundraiser 

SEND Transformation Programme for Parents 



 



 

 

 

 

Nursery Open Morning on Monday 8th July 



 

 



 


